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SBCERA 2022 Board of Retirement Trustee Election Results 

San Bernardino, CA – The San Bernardino County Employees’ Retirement Association (SBCERA) is pleased to 
announce the 2022 Board of Retirement Trustee Election results.  The voting period closed on December 6, 2022, 
and Dawn Stafford has been re-elected to the SBCERA Board of Retirement as the Retired Member Trustee.  
 
The election results can be found on the Registrar of Voters website. The Board of Retirement is scheduled to 

declare the results at its Special Board of Retirement Meeting on December 20, 2022. 

Elections for the General Member Trustee and Alternate Retired Member Trustee were not conducted since 
incumbents Louis Fiorino and Harry Hatch were unopposed. 

Trustee Profiles 
 
Louis Fiorino will be re-seated as the General Member Trustee. Fiorino has served as an elected trustee on the 
SBCERA Board of Retirement since January 2011 and serves on SBCERA’s Administrative Committee. Fiorino 
has been an employee of San Bernardino County for over twenty years, where he currently serves as a Child 
Support Officer for the Department of Child Support Services. 

 
Harry Hatch will be re-seated as the Alternate Retired Member Trustee. Hatch served on the SBCERA Board of 
Retirement from 2011 to 2016 as the Alternate Retired Member Trustee and was re-elected in 2019, where he 
currently services on SBCERA’s Administrative Committee. Prior to his retirement from the San Bernardino 
County Sheriff’s Department in 2008, Mr. Hatch held a seat on the Board of Retirement for thirteen years as an 
active, elected General Member Trustee. 
 
Dawn Stafford was re-elected to serve as the Retired Member Trustee. Stafford has served on the SBCERA 
Board of Retirement as a General Member Trustee and has served as the Retired Member Trustee since 2011. 
She currently serves on SBCERA’s Investment Committee. Stafford retired from San Bernardino County after 
more than 34 years of service as a civil legal advisor and Deputy County Counsel. 
 
Each trustee will serve a three-year term, effective January 1, 2023, through December 31, 2025.  For more 
information about the SBCERA Board of Retirement, please visit our website at www.SBCERA.org/Board-
Retirement.  
 
For more information, contact: Olivia Applegate, Director of Communications & Stakeholder Relations at 
oapplegate@SBCERA.org or 909.341-0651. 
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